
 

BELIZE CITY BUILDING UNIT 
 

 

 

As of September 1st, 2024, the Belize City’s Building Unit has been recertified as 
per The BELIZE BUILDING ACT CHAPTER 131 REVISED EDITION 2020 Section 13C. 
Please submit applications and plans for review within the Belize City limit to the 
Belize City Building Unit. 

 

 

For further information feel free to contact the Belize City Building Unit at: 

• Email: planning.bldgunit@belizecitycouncil.org 
• Phone: (501) 227-3073 / 280-2308 / 280-3073 Ext. #527  
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